
  

                                                                                                                            

                                                               

    

Dear Parents/carers, 

You are invited to join your child in school on Thursday 4 April, 9am – 11am to share in our 

Easter celebrations.  Some of the activities may be outside therefore, please come dressed 

for the weather.  After dropping your child off in the playground, please come into school 

via the office, tea and coffee will be served half way during the morning. 

We would like to have an Easter Bonnet parade. We are asking parents to make the Easter 

Bonnet at home with their child and they can show off their bonnets on the Easter 

celebration day!  A small prize will be given to the winning bonnet! 

Please fill in the reply slip by Thursday 28 March.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Burton & Mrs Hutchinson 

 

 

Reply slip – Stay & Play – Easter Celebrations – Thursday 4 April 19 

 

Child’s name_________________________ Child’s class_____________________ 

 

Parent/Carers name who will be attending_________________________________ 

 

Please fill in the reply slip by Thursday 28 March, thank you 

 

Easter Celebrations 

Reception & Nursery 

Thursday 4 April 19  


